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Nicola-Similkameen School District appoints 
New Principal of Princeton Secondary School 

 
It is with great pleasure that we announce the appointment of Bhupinder Mattoo as Principal of 
Princeton Secondary School, effective August 1, 2025.  Bhupinder will join PSS later this month 
and assume the Vice-Principal role until the end of this school year.  Bhupinder was the 
Principal of Tumbler Ridge Elementary School before joining the Nicola Similkameen School 
community and the administrative team at Merritt Secondary in 2023. Bhupinder brings both 
experience and passion to an already vibrant learning community. 

Please join us in welcoming Mr. Mattoo to his new role, as he embarks on this exciting journey 
with the team in Princeton to empower our students and shape the future of education in 
Princeton. 
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